
ATTENTION SAN ISABEL, BEULAH AND SURROUNDING 
AREA RESIDENTS 

-  Fire Mitigation Slash Collection  - 
Saturday, June 20, 2020  (One collection day only!) 

 

The Middle Arkansas Wildfire Prevention Partnership will be accepting loads of 
slash at the “gravel pit” on Highway 78 near San Isabel. In an effort to reduce the 
wildfire hazard in our communities, homeowners in the San Isabel / Beulah areas 
are invited to haul slash from their properties to this site.  This opportunity is 
offered to property owners that live adjacent to, or in the communities adjacent to 
National Forest lands in the San Isabel and Beulah areas. 
 

Collection Date:  Saturday, June 20, 2020 
Hours of Collection:  8:00am to 4:00pm 
Collection Location:  Hwy 78 – Mile 1.0 

Commonly called “12-mile road” 
Materials Accepted: Slash and natural 

woody debris only – no trash! 
Each load will be evaluated – prior to unloading 
 

The US Forest Service, San Carlos Ranger District, has graciously offered this site 
again this year for the collection day and will burn the piles next winter. To help 
protect your national forest, these STRICT RULES MUST BE ADHERED TO: 

 

➢ Woody debris from your area property only 
➢ Limbs & branches from firs, pines, oak & brush 
➢ NO: Lumber, weeds, grass, sawdust, stumps,  

wood chips or trash of any kind! 
➢ Please do not bring ground litter such as pine 

needles 
➢ NO COMMERCIAL OPERATORS 

(Contractors working for participating landowners are welcome) 

 
“Protecting our communities by fighting wildfire proactively; on our terms, on our schedule, on our watch.” 

 
Visit the Middle Arkansas Wildfire Prevention Partnership on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/MAWPP.org 

Project contacts: 
Joseph Williams 
719-367-9958 


